From: Peres Da Costa, David

Sent: 31 May 2019 13:46
To: Planning
Subject: Fw: 2019/1515/P

Can this be logged as an objection on M3 and added to HPE RM

Thanks

David Peres da Costa
Senior Planning Officer

Tel.: 020 7974 5262
Visit camden.gov.uk for the latest council information and news

Sent: ay 2

To: Peres Da Costa, David <David.PeresDaCosta@Camden.gov.uk>
Subject: Fwd: 2019/1515/P

David:

Please see below message originally sent to you on 24/5/19. Please send acknowledgment of
receipt. Many thanks.

Best

Sent from my iPhone
Begin forwarded message:

From: i

Date: 24 May 2019 at 12:11:26 am GMT+8
To: david.PeresDaCosta@camden.gov.uk
Subject: 2019/1515/P

Hello:
T am writing to object to the above development.

I find it despicable that these developers wish to undertake such a massive and ugly project
in the middle of a conservation area. Their plan, if approved, will completely devastate the
peaceful and tranquil ambience of the entire street, not to mention the daily noise, disruption,
debris and utter chaos that would be caused by this unnecessary project.

In addition, the nature of the project is such that our own property, just next door, will suffer
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a severe loss of light, and could possibly face structural issues in the future.

A complete rejection of this planning application, therefore, is the only positive
outcome. Many thanks.

Best



